
FAQ SUMMER 2022 

INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT (DD, LLM, QTEM E EXCHANGE STRUTTURATI) 

 

INCOMING DOUBLE DEGREE, QTEM, TWINNING, MASTER ICEUL AND STRUCTURED EXCHANGE 
STUDENTS 

On what date am I expected to be present in Rome?  

You are expected to be present and available in Rome on September 9th. Double Degree, QTEM, Twinning, 
Master ICEUL and Structured Exchange Incoming students will be invited to attend welcome activities. The 
Welcome and Orientation sessions will provide students with an overview of Luiss University, the Italian 
academic system, and useful information regarding life in Rome and in Italy.  

Please note: once in Italy, non-EU students will need to apply for a Residence Permit within 8 working days 
(Saturdays included) starting from the day of your arrival. For this purpose, there are dedicated sessions in 
presence (5-8 September between 14.00-15.00h and on 9 September, time 10.00-11.00) to provide you with all 
the necessary information and help you with the application form. 

I need to find accommodation in Rome. What can I do? 

All Double Degree, QTEM, Twinning, Master ICEUL and Structured Exchange Incoming students should have 
received information on accommodation options through Casa Luiss and the application form to submit in case 
you are interested in this service. For any further doubt, please contact: casaluiss@luiss.it. For general questions 
or concerns about housing, please contact the Welcome Desk (welcomedesk@luiss.it).  

I am a non-EU student and I will need a Visa to enter Italy. What do I have to do? 

We recommend you to promptly contact the Italian Embassy in your country to check all the required 
documentation and apply for your visa in due time. Luiss will provide you with an invitation letter that you can 
attach to your visa application. You can contact the Welcome Desk (welcomedesk@luiss.it) if you have questions. 

What happens if I cannot travel from my home country to Italy in September? 

We expect that the teaching activities and all of the exams and degree sessions will take place on campus in the 
upcoming academic year and therefore physical mobility will be required to complete the program. If you cannot 
travel to Italy, please inform us as soon as possible by sending an e-mail to incoming.ido@luiss.it.  

What happens if I book my flights and/or accommodation and then I am not allowed or unable to travel to 
Italy? 

Unlike the previous years, we expect that there should not be any covid-related troubles regarding traveling to 
Italy. However, always check the latest regulations on entering Italy from your home country. Please check the 
refund policy of the service providers before making any financial commitments. 

 


